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A Message from the President 
First and foremost I would like to say Thank You to the members of the 2011 Board for all 

of the hard work that they put into helping Dalworth grow and become one of the best local 

chapters of NADOA.  And to the 2012 Board & members I look forward to another great 

year of continued success.   

I would also like to announce the addition of a new member to the Dalworth family. Sunday 

January 29th, previous board member Angela Roberts had her baby boy Matthew Louis Rob-

erts.  Congratulations Angie! We all wish you the best while you  

2012 is shaping up to be an exciting year.  The board has already planned the dates for the 

rest of our upcoming meetings and they are included in the newsletter; so go ahead and mark 

your calendars for the Spring Seminar and the rest of the meetings.  We have also included a 

list of this years board members and their contact information (email addresses and phone 

numbers) so you can get in touch with any of us to answer your questions. 

I look forward to working with everybody this year to make this one of the best for Dal-

worth! 

 

 

Important Announcements: 
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First and foremost I would like to say Thank You to the members of the 2011 Board for all 

of the hard work that they put into helping Dalworth grow and become one of the best local 

chapters of NADOA.  And to the 2012 Board & members I look forward to another great 

year of continued success.   

I would also like to announce the addition of a new member to the Dalworth family.  

Sunday January 29th, previous board member Angela Roberts had her baby boy Matthew  

Louis Roberts.  Congratulations Angie! We all wish you the best while you  recover. 

2012 is shaping up to be an exciting year.  The board has already planned the dates for the 

rest of our upcoming meetings and they are included in the newsletter; so go ahead and 

mark your calendars for the Spring Seminar and the rest of the meetings.  We have also 

included a list of this years board members and their contact information (email addresses 

and phone numbers) so you can get in touch with any of us to answer your questions. 

I look forward to working with everybody this year to make this one of the best for  

Dalworth!  

-Lewis Box- 

                                                    2011 Dalworth Christmas Party 

The Dalworth 2011 Christmas dinner was a great success and all that attended enjoyed  

excellent food in a first class facility.  
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                                                          Future Dalworth Events 

 April 3rd, 2012 2nd Meeting 

 June 12th Dalworth Board Conference Call 

 July 10th Dalworth Luncheon, Location to be announced 

 September 11th, 4th Meeting 

 November 6th Dalworth Board Conference Call 

 December 4th, Dalworth Christmas Party, Location to be announced  

 

I’ve Moved 

The Dalworth organization would like to utilize this column to announce any of our   

members that have relocated to a new position or new company and their areas of                  

responsibility. 

 Norma Dooley has moved from Jetta Operating Co as a DO Analyst to Wagner Oil Co 

as a Sr. Division Order Analyst. 

 Rick L. Holdridge, CPL with XTO Energy  is a Division Order Advisor for Arkansas 

 Kelsi White with XTO Energy has been promoted from Associate Division Order  

      Analyst to “Division Order Analyst handling well setups for North Dakota and general  

      transfers of interest for all areas. 

 Miranda Littlefield with XTO Energy is a Division Order Technician handling Escheat 

issues and Unclaimed Property. 

 John Cinotto has retired as of May 27th, 2011. 
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                                                 2012 Educational Events 

Again 2012 is shaping up to be an educational year for the Dallas/Fort Worth 

membership. We have the following events to plan and look forward to:  

North Dakota Oil and Gas Seminar 

NADOA is hosting a regional seminar in downtown Denver, Colorado April 11-12, 2012 

covering North Dakota oil and gas issues. Classes will be held from 8:00 am to 4:45 pm. 

The address of the seminar is near 17th & 18th streets & Curtis street, exact location ad-

dress will be sent out soon. 

Some of the topics that will be covered: 

 Probate 

 Intestate Succession and Affidavits of Heirship 

 Chaining Title & Curative 

 Leasing and Surface Issues 

 The Fort Berthold Reservation 

 Force Pooling, Pooling & Spacing 

 BIA forms and filings 

 The NDIC 

 Horizontal Drilling, Hydraulic Fracturing and the “ECO-PAD” 

 CDOA, CPLTA and AAPL credits have been requested 

 

This seminar is an excellent opportunity for Division Order Analysts, Lease Analysts, 

Land Techs, Production Techs and Landmen to enhance their knowledge of North Dakota 

oil and gas issues. The seminar tuition is: 

$250*for NADOA Members 

$350* for all other Attendees 

*A $5 PayPal service charge will apply to all PayPal payments. 

Airfare, hotel and meals are not included. Classroom snacks & beverages provided. 

Please follow this link to register for the seminar. 2012 North Dakota Seminar 

The deadline to register is March 31, 2012.  Seats are limited so register early.  Late  

registrations are subject to seats available.  For questions regarding the seminar, please 

contact Sandi Rupprecht at srupprecht@enerplus.com 720-279-6630 or Brenda Pirozzolo 

at Brenda.pirozzolo@cgi.com 972-354-8114. 
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                                       North Dakota Oil and Gas Seminar (cont) 

We do have corporate rates at the Brown Palace, The Four Seasons, The Magnolia and the 

Grand Hyatt. Those planning to attend would just have to call the hotels directly, and  

mention that they are with EnCana. 

  

Brown palace…starts at $159 

  

Four Seasons...starts at $169 

  

Magnolia….starts at $161 

  

Grand Hyatt…starts at $169. 

  

Enerplus has a $184 rate at the Residence Inn Denver City Center. 

Enerplus has a $129 per night rate at the Crowne Plaza and you can call Derrick at  

720-269-3256 to book a room there or email Derrick Maes  at dmaes@dhmhotels.com and 

tell him you are with Enerplus. 

  

Any hotel in the downtown area will be within walking distance of the 16th Street free 

Mall Shuttle which can be taken to Curtis Street and you can walk a block to the buildings 

where the meeting are to be held. The mall shuttle runs from 16th Street and Broadway to 

16th and Union Station (Wewatta) 

  

Each topic will be 1.5 hours in length.  The Topics and Speakers are as follows: 

  
Speakers for ND Seminar                         Topic                                                                                           Time 

Christopher Frieze from Crowley            Fleck Probate, Dormancy Act, Spacing and Pooling                   1.5 

Wade Mann from Crowley Fleck            General ND Issues, Statutes & NDIC                                           1.5 

                                                                 hearings and information                                                           

Jon Aisenbrey, Bakken Oil LLC             Curative, Surface Work, Fee Leasing                                           1.5 

Looking to confirm Speaker                    BIA Issues and filings                                                                   1.5 

Andrew Schill, Attorney                          Fort Berthold Reservation                                                            1.5 

Terrill Williams Petroleum Education     Essentials to Chaining title in the Bakken                                    1.5 

Casey Jobe, Continental Resources         EcoPad, Hydraulic Fracturing and Horizontal Drilling                1.5 

Speaker to be confirmed ND From an Engineer's view, topic may change if new speaker needed. 

Class Times Both Days 

8:00-9:30   1.5 

Break 9:30-9:50 

9:50-11:20 1.5 

Lunch 11:20-1:10 

1:15-2:45 1.5 

3:10-4:40 1.5  

More information and online registration: www.nadoa.wildapricot.org 

Best regards,   

NADOA 
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NADOA Institute  

The 2012 39th Annual NADOA Institute will be held in the historic city of Philadelphia 

Pennsylvania this year. The dates for this wonderful educational event are October 10th 

through October 12th at the Downtown (Center City) Marriott Hotel. Additional infor-

mation regarding the Institute should be posted on the website within the next couple of 

weeks. We hope to see all of you in Philadelphia this year. Room rates will be $220.00. All 

members need to start gearing up for a great event. 

2012 Annual NALTA Conference  

For those who seek a deeper professional knowledge of their Lease and Title  

Education, NALTA has announced that the 2012 annual NALTA conference will be held 

in Baltimore, Maryland on September 26th through September 28th at the Renaissance 

Baltimore Market Place Hotel.   

 

May 9th Spring Seminar 

Our annual Spring Seminar is scheduled for May the 9th, 2012 tentatively scheduled to be 

held at the Compass Royalty Management building (Need address) class room.  

CDOA study groups and webinars 

We have Dalworth members working at this moment to form Division Order Certification 

study groups and hopefully arrange Webinar teaching as part of the study group process. 

As this plan unfolds we will keep our membership informed by future publication  

announcements. These study groups and webinars will be very helpful to all of those who 

want to prepare for this career elevating accomplishment. New revised CDOA Manual will 

be kept updated on the website. Dalworth will notify our members when those publications 

are available. 
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 DALWORTH  ASSOCIATION OF DIVISION ORDER ANALYST 

SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION 2012 

 

The Dalworth Association of Division Order Analysts is proud to offer two (2) $500.00 scholarships for any 

graduating senior, or individual returning to school, of the Members and their immediate families.   These 

scholarships are intended to reward good students of their accomplishments and to encourage their future 

academic pursuits.    

Requirements for consideration : 

 

Applicant must: 
be a member or part of the member’s family 

be at least a graduating high school senior 

must have a grade point average of 3.0 or greater  

intend to use the award for the 2010-2011 school year 

earn a minimum of twelve (12) credit hours per semester (full-time student) 

provide the name of the accredited college, university or community college the student will attend 

 

Criteria for consideration: 
two letters of recommendation 

official copy of current High School/College (University) transcript. 

Submit a 1 to 2 page essay –choice of subjects.  

How does foreign oil sales affect you and me ? 

              How does the Texas Railroad  Commission regulate the oil and gas industry? 

              How is  the Dallas-Fort Worth Metroplex impacted by the oil and gas industry? 

 

Award Criteria: 
Awards will be based on overall academic achievement, essay originality as well as proper spelling and 

grammar, letters of recommendation and students character. 

Applications will be judged by the Scholarship Committee appointed by the Dalworth Board.  

All Scholarship applicants will be notified by mail once a final decision has been reached.  Scholarship(s) 

will be awarded at a meeting determined by the Dalworth Board.   Applicant or representative and member 

are required to be present.  

Scholarships awarded will be paid directly to the winning applicant.  Payment shall be authorized once the 

Committee receives satisfactory proof of enrollment at a fully accredited institution.  

All decisions made by the Dalworth Association of Division Order Analysts’ are final. 

Submission Deadline:    Friday, After the Spring Seminar  on May 11, 2012. 

Award Meeting:   July 10,2012     Place to be announced.  

 

Mail to:  Dalworth Scholarship Committee 

                Attn: Vickie Coles 

                5645 Jamaica Circle 

                Fort Worth, Texas 76180 

 

Questions:   email:  Vickie.Coles@pxd.com    work phone number 972-969-3677  home phone 817-281-5278 

 
Disqualifications:  If any of the above set forth guidelines/requirements are not met by the applicant, said 

applicant will be disqualified.   
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  APPLICATION FOR SCHOLARSHIP 

2012 

 

Please type or print: 

 

Name:________________________________________________________________________________ 

            (Last )                                                   (First)                                               (MI)  

 

Permanent Address:____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Telephone No:___________________________________ Cell Phone:____________________________ 

 

Date of Birth:__________________________  Social Security Number:__________________________ 

 

Sponsoring Dalworth Member:___________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent(s) Names:_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name/Location of Institution attending:____________________________________________________ 

 

Major:_________________________________________  Graduation Date:_______________________ 

 

Schools Attended (List in chronological order all of the schools you have attended) 

Name/Location  of Institution                                                      Dates Attended From/To                  High 

School/College                     Date of Graduation 

                                                                                                                                                                      

Hours Completed/GPA                             

1._____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

2._____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

3._____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

4._____________________________________________________________________________________ 

(Use back of page if additional space is required) 

 

Current Classification (i.e. High-School Sr.,etc) ___________  Anticipated Graduation Date_________ 

 

Overall Cumulative GPA (3.0 required) __________________ GPA Last Semester__________________ 

 

Have you ever been placed on academic probation/suspension or received disciplinary action/suspension?  

 

If yes, please explain:_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
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2012 Dalworth Board & Directors Contact Information 

 
 

President:  

Lewis Box 

(817) 885-3580 

lewis_box@xtoenergy.com 

Hospitality:  

Jennifer Dodgen 

(817) 988-7415 

jennifer@folseland.com 

1st Vice President:  
Mya Martin 
(972) 688-0683 

mmartin@comstockresources.com 

Hospitality:  

Denise Preston 

(817) 885-3749 

denise_prestom@xtoenergy.com 

   

2nd Vice President:  
David McMinn 
(903) 821-1812 
davesmail02@yahoo.com 

House:  

Holly Marsh 

(817) 335-1179 

hmarsh@jettaoperating.com 

3rd Vice President:  
Connie Wilcoxson 
(214) 217-6235 
cwilcoxson@dmlp.net 

Directory:  

Keyea Webster 

(214) 686-1495 

keyea.webster@gmail.com 

                         

Recording Secretary:  
Cindy Sloan 
(817) 885-3580 
cindy_sloan@xtoenergy.com 

Historian:  

 Diane Carrera 

(214) 691-3676 

dcarrera@palopetro.com 

                                      

Corresponding Secretary:  
Hanna Webster 
(972) 788-5828 
hwebster@compassroyaltymanagement.com 

Publicity, PR & Scholarship:  

 Vickie Coles 

(972) 969-3677 

vickie.coles@pxd.com 

Treasurer:  
Angela Korthauer 
(972) 788-5832 
akorthauer@compassroyaltymanagement.com 

  Board Advisor:  

Brenda Pirozzolo 

(972) 354-8114 

brenda.pirozzolo@cgi.com 

If you would like for something to be included in the next newsletter’s publication please email David 

McMinn at davesmail02@yahoo.com and I will do my best to have any other news and announcements 

included.   


